
April 1,2010

Mr. Edward Suarez
BASCON Construction Corporation
356 Hernan Cortes Street
Hagatna, Guam 96910

Dear

I write to sincerely thank you and your company for
support and contributions to the Latte of Freedom and Hall of
Governors ribbon-cutting ceremony on March 30, 2010. Your
participation and donations helped make this joyous celebration a
success.

On behalf of the members of the Latte of Freedom
Foundation, I once again extend a sincere thank you and Si Yu'os
Ma'ase for make the event a success.

Sincerely,

President
Latte of Freedom Foundation


